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5 AMCTO

THE MUNICIPAL EXPERTS

December 1, 2015
Dear Jeffrey A.

On behalf of the Board of Directors of AMCTO, The Municipal Experts, | would like to thank you for organizing the
AODA 10" Anniversary Awards presentation at your latest Council meeting.

June 13, 2015 marked the 10" anniversary of the Accessibility for Ontarians with Disabilities Act (AODA). Celebrating
the anniversary, AMCTO, with the support of the Government of Ontario, launched a one-time award - the AODA 10t
Anniversary Champion Award.

We could not have showcased your local Champions without your help, recognizing outstanding individuals who
demonstrate leadership, passion and commitment in the promotion of awareness of accessibility and inclusiveness in

their community.

AMCTO appreciates the time and commitment you take in your community in working towards the goal of an
Accessible Ontario 2025.

Regards,

Chris Wray, AMCT
President

cc. Mayor & Council



